



Historic Star Garage Building, North Entrance 111 SE 1st Ave Gainesville, Florida 32601-6819



Telephone: (352) 374-5252

Fax: (352) 374-5264

Memorandum

Date:

December 5, 2011

To:

Craig Lowe, Mayor

From:

Pam Carpenter, Supervisor of Election

Re:

City of Gainesville Canvassing Board

This is a follow-up to the October 28th letter you received regarding canvassing board appointments for the City of Gainesville Run-Off Election on February 28, 2012.

If you have already made these appointments, please send me the contact information for the appointees so they may be notified regarding the meeting dates and get these dates on their calendar.

If you have anyone attending the State Canvassing Board Training in Orlando this Friday, please let me know as I would like to have them join us during the session.

Thank you.